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Presidents News

November 2022
The holidays are coming up fast, and so car shows are starting to slow down.  Next 

Saturday will be the last Downtown Marshall TX cruise in till most likely March of 

2023.  However, I have heard that the Santa Fun Run will be happening Saturday 

December 10th, leaving the Shreveport Rescue mission (901 McNeil st. in 

Shreveport) at 10:30am.  We will be doing the usual stops at the radio station in west 

Shreveport then going to Nicky's in Bossier last with police escort.   For more info, 

see the flier in this newsletter.  

In lieu of our usual December club meeting, we will be meeting at Romas on 

Mansfield Road at 6pm December 3rd for our Christmas Party.  At the time of this 

writing, no other platforms have been turned in for the same board position, so there 

will be no need for elections as the members who are running for office are 

unopposed. So rather than driving to east Bossier, then back way West to Shreveport, 

we will just meet at Romas on Mansfield at 6pm.  If anything changes, we will cover 

at the November meeting.

Hope everyone is looking forward to the holidays.  Julane and I are making final 

arrangements to drive down to Fort Sam Houston in San Antonio to see Erin then 

bring her up to Austin for Thanksgiving with my side of the family.  Its never a dull 

moment at my mothers house at Thanksgiving.   Hope everyone has a great 

Thanksgiving with family and friends, and I look forward to seeing everyone at the 

Santa Fun Run December 10th

Thomas Monahan, RRCMC

Congratulations 
Erin



2023
RRCCMC Elections

My name is Tom Hughes and drive Ruby Red 

2017 stage 3 Roush. I am submitting my platform 

for consideration of Club President. My 

qualifications include active club member over 25 

years, member of MCA over 15 years , Lifetime 

club member , top points leader 3 times , 

platinum club sponsor, current member at large. 

I have served as vice president under 3 club 

presidents and many years as member at 

large. I look forward to leading the club and 

appreciate your consideration and vote . Thank 

you.

Club President



2023
RRCCMC Elections

Show Director

Hello Everyone

My name is Kelly Mayo and I drive a 2016 Ford 
Mustang Eco Turbo.  I have been in the club for one 
year as the activity's director.  I am running for the 
Show Director Position for the Red River Classic 
Mustang Club.  At the last show I was able to produce 
two food trucks and a sno cone truck as a last-minute 
need.  Both vendors showed up and everyone enjoyed 
the food and the cool snack.  I am requesting your vote 
for the Show Director for 2023.  



From Tom Hughes
Member at Large

• Hello Mustang Family...October is upon us and cold weather 
is not far away. Time to put winter air in our tires and stock 
up on blinker fluid...lol. On a serious note, I attended a 
charity car show in Texarkana Texas on Oct 8. I was invited 
by David Briggs who owned the coyote pickup in our World 
Of Wheels display . They had a great turnout and raised over 
$3000 for the family. Weather and food was great. I got some 
good ideas for our show. Upon returning I found out I had a 
major water leak at home. No water anywhere around the 
house but water dept told me we went through 6000 gallons 
in a week. Long story short. Leaking toilet. If you hear yours 
running, get it fixed fast. Shout out with healing prayers to 
Jeanette Daniel who will undergo surgery at the end of the 
month. Keep the shiny side up...Tom



From the Secretary 
John Brewer

Sticky Notes on the Secretary’s Desk

Time to clear off my desk for another month.  I am busy writing up the minutes for last Saturday’s 

meeting (October 1) and get them ready for the November meeting.  Noted that all platforms for board 

positions are due so they can be included in the newsletter.  So here is mine:

John Brewer the club Secretary for the past two years.  Running again for the position.  It is open and I 

would invite anyone else who wants to pitch in to run also.  I might even vote for you!  The most 

difficult part of my job has been attending the monthly board meetings.  Seems something associated 

with my work always comes up.  And a couple of national MCA Shows have diverted me away.

I enjoy the position and would gladly accept another year if the membership chooses.  But there is an 

open invitation to anyone who would like to have a board position to “throw their hat in the ring!”

Another sticky note reminds me that I have new chrome taillight bezels to put on the old girl.  In the 

10+ years since restoration the ones presently on the car are getting pitted.  I took one off and 

discovered the screws were rusty and the pad between the lense and the body has deteriorated and fell 

apart in my hand.  Quick call to Restos ‘R Us and I have new parts.  Now an hour devoted to the 

switch.  Hope the judge notices it!

Ye olde Bullitt is sitting gathering dust.  Parts shortages have put a delay on a re-do of the suspension 

front and rear.  Pardner’s I just woooore out the factory parts.  Spending several weeks in the snow in 

Denver didn’t help.  Got lots of pitting.  The gal is squirly front and rear when I get on it.  Let you 

know how that one goes.

Whoever collects the annual sponsorships please let me know when the Red River Parish Journal 

needs to renew it’s spojnsorship.  Let me know when to send in the check.  Speaking of sponsorships, 

if you have an acquaintance in business that provides a product or service, we Mustangers need and 

want, then ask them to become a sponsor of the club.  They get a neet Show and Shine at their 

business and other perks.  The online sponsorship form can be downloaded and presented to them.  

And the form gives the levels of sponsorships and the perks.

Finally, the pic is Sally 4.0 with my wife Dawn beside her at the Evans, GA show.  It was Dawn’s first 

national show.  Shure would like to see your pony in line with mine at a 2023 show. 

Check out the MCA website for dates and locations.  

I am thinking of driving to Alberquereky, New Mexico.

See you at the next meeting or next club event.
John Brewer, RRCMC Secretary



Kelly’s Blog

Hey Everyone

I don’t think there is much going on this month.  After our November 5th meeting we 
are going to johnnys catfish and seafood over on West Berk Kounds in Shreveport.  
This is the last day to turn in your point sheets.  So make sure you turn them into 
Rusty.  I want to wish all of you and your family and friends a Happy Thanksgiving 
and happy shopping to all who dare on Black Friday.  We will be hosting our 
Christmas party at the Romas in Shreveport off Mansfield Road on December 5th at 
6pm.   Stay Safe and we will see you soon.  

Kelly

RRCMC Activities Director



Upcoming Car Shows



Happy Birthday from your friends at the 
Red River Classic Mustang Club 

Elizabeth Brozic

Thomas Brozic
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Vice President
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Red River Classic 

Mustang Club 

P.O. Box 37724 

Shreveport, LA 71133 

Visit us at 
www.redriverclassicmustangclub.c

om 

and like us on 

Facebook

For a membership or sponsor 

application please visit our 

website
www.redriverclassicmustang.com

November 5, 2022 RRCMC Club Meeting VFW Bossier

November 12, 2022 Car show in Grand Cane

November 16, 2022 RRCMC Board Meeting 
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http://www.redriverclassicmustang.com/

